DENVER CCIN CLUB
Meeting Minutes
September 24, 2009

President Theo Gould called meeting to order at 7:10 PM.
Members present: 37

Guests present: Graham Ray, Richard Province, Renee Parsons, Dick Colon, and Autumn
Osienzanek

Old Business

Andrew Hagemann, President of the Westerly Creek Coin Club, won an award for Young
Numismatists. See information on our website.

John Dean will set up an inventory of DCC books & journals. He has also offered the use of his
own numismatic library upon request.

Please do not forget to sign up if you want to help at the CWNA/DCC table at the Coin Expo.

Tom Oliver reminded us that Club Badges are available for $5.00 each. These proceeds go to
the Denver Coin Club as Tom is making them free of charge.

Linda Gilmore once again announced that the American Diabetes Society is having a walk on
October 24, 2009. Volunteers would be great and donations would be appreciated. It starts at
Denver Aquarium and the walk is along Cherry Creek.

Coin Shows

Denver Expo Show — October 30 - November 1 at Western Stock Complex
Castle Rock Show — September 26 - 27 at Douglas County Fairgrounds
Front Range Coin Show — October 4 - 5 at Boulder Cnty. Fairgrounds

Program

Jack Denton gave a presentation on the history of dollar coins and used Tad Wogamott's
display for illustration.

New Business

No new business was discussed at this meeting.
Door Prize — Tim Ziebart

Member Prize — Jack Denton

Junior Prize — Joshua Gardie
Raffle Prize — Don Pacheco




Treasurer’'s Report
Beginning balance
Income

Expenses

Ending balance

George Van Trump called the auction assisted by Jack Denton and they did a fine job.

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom Infantino, Secretary (Minutes taken by Tom Oliver, as Tom Infantino was unable to attend.)
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